
Marge Schmuckal - Re: 253 Holm Ave -application #2014-00255 - 272-f-012 

Hi Dennis,
I have been trying to review your application for zoning compliance.  Your site plan does not show what the rear 
setback would be from the deck to the rear property line. I will need a revised plan showing me what that rear 
setback is.  Please revise your site plan so I can finish my zoning compliance review.
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at: 874-8695.
thank you,
Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator
City of Portland, ME
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